
Big Brothers 
Big Sisters of 
Berrien and 
Cass will have a 
new name and 
new service 
area! 
April	2018	

We are growing!   
Starting in 2018, we will 

provide our 
professionally supported 

mentoring services to 
children in St. Joseph 

County, Michigan. With a 
Peer Mentoring Program 

in Sturgis Schools, we 
have hit the road 

running! 

Our new organizational 
name will be:  Big 

Brothers Big Sisters of 
Lower West Michigan! 

 
Want to be a BIG?  
Contact us today at 

269-684-1100 

www.BBBSofBC.org 

www.BBBSoflwm.org 

 Big News 
       Big Brothers Big Sisters 
Thanks to the United Way of Southwest Michigan for a three-year funding 

commitment to continue to build positive mentoring relationships 
throughout the community.  We would not be able to serve nearly the 
number of children we do each year without this vital support. In 2017, 

158 matches received support through our programs. 

  

Big Opportunity  Join us on April 
23 from 5-8 as we learn from the professionals at the OutCenter how 
to ensure inclusiveness and support for LBGTQ children and youth, and 
their families.  This will be an open and supportive place to learn, ask 
questions, have discussion and share your thoughts, feelings and concerns.  
Please join us for this very important conversation.  Please RSVP to:  
executivedirector@bbbsofb.org.   
Food will be provided.  Meeting room at the Fairfield Inn in Stevensville.  
(Thanks Fairfield!)    

Upcoming Events – Please join us! 
Silver Beach Pizza – Give Back April 16 ALL DAY 

                           Bowl for Kids Sake 2018 – May 6 

Run for Kids Sake 2018 – July 14 

Register at https://runsignup.com/runforkidssake 

	
	

For	more	information	about	BBBS	visit:	www.BBBSofBC.org	

	
	


